From: Melissa Holcroft [mailto:mholcroft@oceansidebank.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 9:54 AM

To: Comments

Cc: info@icba.org.

Subject: SPECIAL ASSESSMENT

| think it is extremely unjust that the small community banks will be penalized for the misguided
predatory lending practices of larger financial institutions. We did not participate in sub-prime lending
and should not have to pay the price for those who did. My guess is now that Citibank is getting its third
bailout installation, someone has to pay for it. Itis just very sad that Main Street America is stuck with
the bill.

Melissa Holcroft, AVP

Oceanside Bank

1315 S. Third Street

Jacksonville Beach, Florida 32250



